
 

 

 

 

Boston Election Department  
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

THE CITY OF BOSTON’S ELECTION DEPARTMENT WILL HOLD AN INFORMATIONAL MEETING 

TO ADVISE THE PUBLIC ON THE DEPARTMENTS CURRENT EFFORT TO REDRAW PRECINCT 

LINES ON MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 27, 2021 AT 10:00 AM   

THIS MEETING WILL BE HELD VIRTUALLY VIA ZOOM 

                     https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_ppzTgOysTq-HiBRXhmk9LQ 

Topics for Discussion: 

 Reprecincting Plan 

 Questions will be permitted using the public Q & A feature. Questions will be compiled 

and read following the presentation 
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